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April 18, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 858:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which requires the Oregon Health Authority to conduct
study of effectiveness of Oregon Integrated and Coordinated Health Care Delivery System in improving
health outcomes for medical assistance recipients.

We do not support the -1 amendment as drafted.  While we would support the -1 amendment as a
standalone bill, we do not agree that the original bill should be abandoned--which is what the -1
amendment does.
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